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Curriculum Overview 
 
Book Focus: 
This term we will be focusing on Sam Wu Is NOT 
Afraid of the Dark by Katie and KEvin Tsang, 
followed by The Magician’s Nephew by C. S. Lewis 
 
English:  
In English we will be learning how to write a third 
person narrative, write advanced instructional 
writing, create dialogue through narrative, and 
compose formal letters to complain. 
 
Maths: 
In Maths we will be focusing on capacity and 
volume, fractions, money, time, angles and the 
properties of shapes and statistics. 
 
Science: 
Our science topics this term are What Plants Need 
to Survive  and Magnets and Forces. 
 
Topic:  
History 
We are focusing on Ancient Egyptians. 
 
Art:  
Drawing: Growing Artists and Textiles: crossstitch 
 
Music:  
More Musical Styles and Opening Night 
 
PE:  
Rounders and Athletics 
 
PSHE: 
Citizenship and Safety and the Changing Body 
 
RE: 
Our Big Question this half term is, ‘What difference 
does being a Muslim make to daily life?’ 
 
Computing:  
Journey Inside a Compute, Data Handling and Video 
Trailers / Music 
 

 
French:  
French Transport and a Circle of Life in 
French 

PE 
Year 3 PE day will be on Monday when we 
have a full week.  On the bank holiday 
week, we will have PE on Friday. Your child 
will need to bring the correct PE kit to 
school on Mondays and Friday 9th May . 
We will be outside whenever possible so 
please make sure that they have applied 
sunscreen and a sun hat. 

Homework 
Each week, your child will receive: 

- Spellings 
- Times tables 
- A reading book  

These need to be practised daily. 
 
In addition to this, there will be a half 
termly homework set on Class Dojo. This 
will be related to our Science unit.  

Reminders:  
- Reading books need to be brought 

into school every day as we will be 
using them at 8.40 for individual 
readers 

- As the weather is starting to get 
warmer, ensure your child has 
sunscreen and sun hats, but also 
waterproof jackets and/or jumpers 
on less pleasant days. 

- Please ensure your child has water 
in their drinks bottle.  

Contact us: If you have any questions or 
queries regarding your child. Don’t hesitate 
to speak to us at the end of the day, or 
make an appointment at the office. 
 
Thank you! From Miss Harris and Miss 
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